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August 22,2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila
THRU 3 The Conservation and Development Division
FROM ; The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE IN THE CONDUCT OF PUBLIC

CONSULTATION FOR HARMONIZATION OF ECOTOURISM
DEVELOPMENT FUND (ETDF) AND INTEGRATED
PROTECTED AREA FUND (IPAF) FOR ELNIDO-TAYTAY
MANAGED RESOURCE PROTECTED AREA (ENTMRPA), EL
NIDO, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum dated August 12,2022 from CENRO Taytay requesting
assistance in the conduct of public consultation for the harmonization of Ecotourism
Development Fund (ETDF) and Integrated Protected Area Fund (IPAF) under item E Improve
Sustainable Financing of the CY 2022 IPAF Work and Financial Plan scheduled for 2" Quarter
for Elnido-Taytay Managed Resource Protected Area (ENTMRPA), El Nido, Palawan.

For information, record and further instruction.
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FOR s The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer- Palawan
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM - The Community Environment and Natural Resources Officer
This jurisdiction
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE IN THE CONDUCT OF PUBLIC

CONSULTATION FOR HARMONIZATION OF ECOTOURISM
DEVELOPMENT FUND (ETDF) AND INTEGRATED
PROTECTED AREA FUND (IPAF) FOR EL NIDO-TAYTAY
MANAGED RESOURCE PROTECTED AREA (ENTMRPA), EL
NIDO, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum on the above subject dated August 4, 2022
and acted by this Office on August 11, 2022 of Protected Area Superintendent (PASu) Mildred
A. Suza of El Nido-Taytay Managed Resource Protected Area (ENTMRPA), El Nido, Palawan.

For his information, record and consideration.

ALAN ALLE
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August 4, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer ' W
Taytay, Palawan
T4W  4m
FROM : The Protected Area Superintendent
El Nido-Taytay Managed Resource Protected Area
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE IN THE CONDUCT OF PUBLIC
CONSULTATION FOR HARMONIZATION OF ECOTOURISM
DEVELOPMENT FUND (ETDF) AND INTEGRATED

PROTECTED AREA FUND (IPAF) FOR EL NIDO-TAYTAY
MANAGED RESOURCE PROTECTED AREA (ENTMRPA), EL
NIDO, PALAWAN

This pertains to our target on the conduct of public consultation for harmonization of
Ecotourism Development Fund (ETDF) and Integrated Protected Area Fund (IPAF) under item E
Improve Sustainable Financing of the CY 2022 IPAF Work and Financial Plan scheduled on 2
Quarter for El Nido-Taytay Managed Resource Protected Area (ENTMRPA), El Nido, Palawan.

Please be informed that this Office has limited technical expertise to facilitate the above
activity, hence, resulted to the backlog. The activity will be catch-up on the 3™ Quarter of this
year. The purpose of the activity is to address the issue which arise during the preparation of the
Protected Area Management Plan (PAMP) on the duplication of collection of evironmental fee
for the ETDF and IPAF within the Protected Area.

In view of the foregoing, this Office would like to request the assistance from the PENRO
and DENR Regional Office and from the Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB) to facilitate
and intervene during the activity. The tentative schedule for the conduct of the activity will be on
September 2022.

For information and consideration.

}XIILD%T){ SUZA




